
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Headteacher’s Message 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are now building up to a very busy festive season. Please remember 
that the Upper School Production will be at Christmas this year NOT in 
the summer. The Lower School pupils will perform in July instead. This is 
a trial and we will take some feedback on what parents feel works the 
best in due course.  
 
Can I please remind parents that you are responsible for the conduct and 
behaviour of your children (those attending Netherbrook and those that 
don’t) before and after school. Please do not allow any children to play 
on the KS2 climbing frame, disturb resources in the Early Years 
playground or the outdoor classroom outside the Year 1 classes. 
 
The new exercise equipment for both playgrounds has been ordered 
and should be installed in the next few weeks.  
 
As you have probably seen the new Time for Twos and Extra Time for 3s 
and 4s Nursery building is progressing rapidly. If you would like your 
child to attend our new Nursery centre then please contact the school 
and we will help you complete the online application form. Remember 
in many cases both of these facilities are free, however, parents who 
aren’t eligible for the free funded places can pay if you would still like to 
use the services offered. This centre will be open in January. 
 
We are now an Academy and part of the Learning Link Multi Academy 
Trust. You won’t notice any particular changes in school but we feel we 
now have a lot more options available to us to better educate our pupils. 
 
If you would like to take part in our new Vision and Values Day on 2nd 
January please let me know. It would be great if we could have at least 
10 parents to contribute your ideas about what Netherbrook’s values 
should be.   
 
This weekend is ‘Bonfire Night’ so please be very careful and ensure that 
your children follow the firework code but also have lots of fun.   
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Diary Dates  
 
07.11.2017 - Individual/Sibling Photo’s 
 
17.11.2017 - Children in Need  
                        (info to follow)  
 
21.11.2017 - Autumn Disco  
                       
24.11.2017 - INSET 
          (School closed to pupils) 
 
29.11.2017 - Year 4 - Cadbury World 
 
01.12.2017 - Year 3 - Black Country         
                       Museum 
 
13.12.2017 - Christmas Lunch   
 
13.12.2017 - Upper School Production 
                        (Details to follow) 
 
14.12.2017 - Upper School Production 
                        (Details to follow) 
 
15.12.2017 - EYFS Nativity 
          (Details to follow) 
 
18.12.2017 - Talent Show/ Christmas  
                        Party Day  
 
19.12.2017 - Christmas Fayre and 
          Carols by Torchlight 
                        (Details to follow) 
 
20.12.2017 - 12.30pm Break Up 
 

21st Dec - 2nd Jan 2018 - 
Christmas Holiday 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students of the Week 
W/c 30th October 2017 

Year 1 - Olivia G, Skye S 
Year 2 -  
Year 3 - Kya E  
Year 4 - Lexie B, Ryan H 
Year 5 - Ryan S, Logan W 
Year 6 – Beatrice J, Kyle M   

Class attendance for last half term 
Overall: 95.87% 
RH – 90.91%  RKW – 95.84% 
1C – 96.77%  1L – 93.64% 
2H – 95.02%  2W – 96.72% 
3FR – 95.25%  3H – 97.29% 
4J – 96.62%  4W – 96.06% 
5C – 96.82%  5J – 95.81% 
6G – 97.73%  6M – 97.49%  
 



 

Need a Childminder? 
 

Rated Good by OFSTED in 2016 
Full and part time spaces 

Offering School and Nursery Pick 
up and drop off 

Term Time or All Year 
For further information please call 

Michelle on 07866231793 

Dance Dep0 
 

We have a few spaces available for 
ages 3 - 6 to join our dance group. 

 
Classes run every  

Thursday 5.00pm - 5.45pm  
 

£3.00 per session. 
 

Please contact the school office if 
your child is interested in joining. 

ASTHMA 
 

Can we just remind you that if your child 
has asthma, it is your responsibility to: 

 Collect and complete an ‘Asthma 
Care Plan’ (available from the 
office). 

 Provide your child with 2 in date 
inhalers. 

 Provide your child with a spacer if 
applicable. 

 Inform us of any changes and 
ensure that inhalers are replaced 
when they become out of date. 


